
                                                                                                     

EXTENSION OF THE PERIOD FOR THE SUBMISSION OF RECEIPTS FOR 

DESTINY HELPERS INTERNATIONAL DEPOSITORS 

Lusaka, Monday, 5th December 2022 - The Drug Enforcement Commission (DEC) and 

the Bank of Zambia (BoZ) hereby inform members of the public who deposited funds with 

Destiny Helpers International that the date of submission of claims and supporting 

documentation (original receipts and National Registration Cards) to district DEC offices 

countrywide  has been extended to Friday, 9th December, 2022.   

This follows an Order from the Court for the BoZ to superintend over the repayments to 

the affected members of the public on application by the National Prosecution Authority 

to have the assets that were seized by DEC forfeited to the State.  

For further information and clarification contact:  

 

Public Relations Officer                                            Assistant Director – Communications 

Drug Enforcement Commission                                Bank of Zambia 

P/BAG 476X                                                              P.O Box 30080 

LUSAKA                                                                   LUSAKA 

 

www.deczambia.gov.zm                                            www.boz.zm 

Email: dec.pro@deczambia.gov.zm                          Email. info@boz.zm 

Telephone: +260 211253622                                     Telephone: +260 211399300  
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